
 
 
 
 
 

APPLICATION FOR 2017 UNACCOMPANIED CHILDREN'S CONFERENCE 
 

September 13–15, 2017 
Location: South Texas College of Law Houston 

1303 San Jacinto St, Houston, TX 77002 
 

The ABA and KIND are organizing a free national conference on unaccompanied children’s 
issues to be held from Wednesday, September 13 through Friday, September 15.  The 
conference will take place in Houston, Texas, at the South Texas College of Law Houston. We 
plan to offer a basics track the morning of Wednesday, September 13, and initiate the full 
conference in the afternoon. 
 
To request attendance, please fill out and submit the following: 
 
Name:  _______________________________________________________________________  
 
Email: ________________________________________________________________________  
 
Telephone: ____________________________________________________________________  
 
Organization: __________________________________________________________________  
 
Office address: _________________________________________________________________  
 
Position title: __________________________________________________________________  
 
Years of experience working with unaccompanied children: ____________________________  
 
This conference is open to individuals engaged in the provision of free or pro bono legal 
services on behalf of unaccompanied minors. Please note, due to limited slots for this 
conference, organizers reserve the right to review applications and approve participation to 
ensure a variety of participants and perspectives. We ask that no more than two individuals 
from a single office (not organization) participate, certain exceptions are possible. This 
conference is not open to federal government employees.  
 

Please send your completed application by Friday, June 2, 2017, to 
UCconference2017@gmail.com. 
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